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Delivering Excellence, Innovation and Opportunities for Success 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back! It is wonderful to see the children 

return to school after their break – they have all 

quickly settled back into their classes and the school 

is very calm. 

 

Today we held our Anzac Ceremony with students 

from Lomandra and guests from Queen Victoria 

Hospital in Picton. The students were amazing – they 

were respectful and calm throughout the service. Well 

done everyone.  

 

Please note down the dates for our upcoming whole 

school assemblies. These fortnightly events allows us 

to showcase and celebrate our students’ 

achievements. We love seeing families, friends and 

members of the school community at our assemblies.  

 

I look forward to working with you all over the next 

term as students continue to work towards achieving 

their half-year goals. Semester 1 Reports will be sent 

home at the end of this term and it will be exciting to 

read all about the students’ progress and success. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jacquie Lockyer 

Principal 

 

Upcoming Events 

Gold Grass Cinema Friday 4 May @ 7pm 

Mother’s Day Stall Thursday 10 May 

Whole School 
Assemblies @ 12.30 

Wednesday 16 May 

Wednesday 30 May 

Wednesday 13 June  

Wednesday 27  June 

 

 

P&C Meetings 

Term 2 9 May and 13 June @ 7pm 

Term 3 8 August and 12 September @ 7pm 

Term 4 14 November and 12 December @ 7pm 

 

Term Dates 2018 

Term 2 Tuesday 1 May – Friday 6 July 

Term 3 Tuesday 24 July – Friday 28 September 

Term 4 
Monday 15 October – Wednesday 19 
December 

 

P&C 

We would like to remind families about our Gold 

Grass Cinema event which will be held tomorrow 

night at 7pm in the Hope Playground, featuring the 

animated film ‘Ferdinand.’ The event is free and we 

would love for all our families to come along and join 

in this exclusive twilight movie experience.  

 

The P&C will be holding our annual Mother’s Day 

Stall on Thursday 10 May. Gifts will be on sale for 

either $5 or $10 each. A note has been attached to 

the newsletter – please return the slip as well as 

correct money by next Thursday.   

 

We will soon begin planning our Trivia Night to be 

held in Term 3 – we will send out expressions of 

interest to families with the next newsletter in Week 3, 

to see if any parents or friends would like to be part of 

a committee to help organise the event. 

 

Kelly Woodyatt 

President 
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Anzac Service 

This morning we held our Anzac Commemoration 

Service. Thank you to our students, staff and 

community for joining us in paying our respects and 

remembering the men and women who fought and 

died during war. 

 

Beverley Park also proudly participated in the 

Campbelltown Anzac Day March last week – thank 

you to all the families who brought their child along to 

march and represent our school. 

 

 
Joining in the Campbelltown Anzac Day March 
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